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It's hard to disagree with Justice McLaughlin's view that the appointment process of judges should not be politicized. But that does not mean that the existing process is working fine.

Courts should not be the vehicle through which major social change is implemented. That is the responsibility of elected politicians, by legislative or constitutional amendments.

The practice of "reading into the Constitution" rights that are not explicitly listed in that Constitution is seen by many people as crossing the line into political territory.

Radical changes have been made to Canada's constitution in recent years. One is the change to Quebec's educational system from one based on religion to one based on language; the other is the declaration that New Brunswick is a bilingual province. So it's not impossible to amend Canada's constitution; it's just difficult, as it should be, and requires a broad based national consensus. 

A thoughtful debate on the role of the courts, including the appointment process, has acquired new urgency in light of Justice McLaughlin's comment that the existing process is working just fine. This is one judgement call that clearly falls outside the purview of currently sitting judges. It's a debate that must involve people who hold a much higher position. Those people are called "citizens".
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